

Dear UCT Division of Immunology,

24 August 2022

DONATION TO THE SAARTJIE BAARTMAN CENTRE FOR WOMEN AND CHILDREN

Thank you for your generous donation of R1,500 to our Centre on 23 August 2022 as part of your Mandela Day fundraising.

Your generosity is greatly appreciated. It is only through the assistance of entities like you that we are able to continue to offer high quality, one-of-a-kind services to survivors of Gender Based Violence and their children.

Thank you for your support of our Centre and of the struggle against Gender Based Violence.

Warm regards,

Advocate Bernadine Bachar



Bernadine Bachar

Director Tel: 021 633 5287 Cell: 083 307 1110

Email: director@womenscentre.co.za www.saartjiebaartmancentre.org.za VIOLENCE ENDS HERE ONE STOP